
 


 

Thursday, November 10 • 12:00 p.m.

Reservations Needed

EVERLAN INDEPENDENT LIVING AND 
MSA HOSPICE INVITE YOU FOR A

On Saturday, November 19 we will be hosting a celebration of thanks to our 
LORD for his great blessings upon our camp and community. Our camp is 
thriving and owes all of that to God, and much of that to our community of 
friends both near and far who have responded to God's call to help us. 


Here are some details about the upcoming day. We meet in the yard of our 
camp chuckwagon (dining hall). Trips down the trails to our campsites will 
begin at 10:45 with the last folks allowed down at 11:15. At around 11:45 our 
groups of girls will help lead us in some singing and will perform some skits. 
Around 12:15 p.m. the girls will be digging up turkeys that have been cooking 
in coals in the ground. Shortly after that we will be feasting on the Turkey-in-
the-Hole birds along with sides that our guests bring. 




We ask that individuals bring a side dish. Couples or more please bring two side 
dishes. One of these can be a dessert, but we typically have plenty of those but 
can be low on vegetables. We'll supply the dressing, gravy, bread, cranberry side, 
and drinks.


We'll share a bit more before we all depart (to watch the Tigers play?) If anyone 
still wants a tour, we will make that available at the close. We do ask that anyone
coming please call us at (864)972-0611 to RSVP by the 17th. 


Our girls are all in good spirits and look forward to sharing with you on the 19th. 
We hope to see you then.

 

Bill Collins, Executive Director

Wilderness Way Camp School, Inc.



